Educational Media Foundation requests an extension of the STA to permit WKV to operate at
reduced power until such time as the repairs at the site can be completed. EMF has ordered the
new transmitter and it is expected to be delivered shortly. However, it will not be delivered in
time to complete construction by the STA deadline. As a result, EMF asks for an extension of
the STA. EMF believes a grant of the extension is in the public interest as it will permit WGKV
to return to full power operations.



